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KEEP IN TOUCH
acity plates; Frederick J. Iske,
Millard, $14, excessive width
vehicle; Wesley D. Shrlver,
Johnson, $14, speeding; James
L. Drlnkhouse, Omaha, $29,
speeding; Hugh D. Kipper, Ne-

braska City, $19, speeding;
Dwaln De.'bert Dale Lincoln,
14, no operator's license.

Home Extension
Lesson on Storage

Eighty Home Extension club
leaders received a lesson on
"Storage" Jan. 6, 7, and 8.

Ways to improve their present
storage without major construc-
tion changes or expense were
discussed.

The demonstrations were held
at the Gas Company In Platts-
mouth, Mrs. Howard Heech's
of Nehawka, Weeping Water
Auditorium, Mrs. Kenneth Roeb-er'- s

of Murdock, and Mrs. Ron
Halverson's of Eagle.

Mrs. Martha West, Home Ex-

tension Agent, presented the
lesson.

Couple Celebrates
Wedding Date

Mr. and Mrs. Dale Hubbel
celebrated their second wedding
anniversary Saturday night at
their home. The couple was mar-
ried Jan. 8th.

Guests attenctng the party
were Mr. and Mrs. Phil Palmer
of Glenwood, la., Mrs. Elsie
England, John England and the
honored couple.

The evening was spent visit-
ing and playing records and
later refreshments were served.

Twi la Hicks Wed
To Robert Adkins

NEHAWKA (Special) Twila
Hicks, daughter of Mrs. Ida
Hicks of Nehawka and Robert
Adkins, Lawton, Okla, son of Mr.
and Mrs. Clark Adkins of Las
Cruces, N. Mexico, were married
at the First Methodist church at
Lawton Dec. 31, at 2:30 p.m.

The bride wore a pink lace
dress over taffeta with a scoop
neck in front and a V neck in
back. She carried a white Bible
with an orchid. Mr. and Mrs.
John E. Dean of Lawton were at-

tendants. Mrs. Dean wore a
light green lace dress and a cor-

sage of white carnations. The
men were dressed in their army
uniforms.

Guests included Mrs. Dean's
mother of Spokane, Wash.

The bride graduated from Ne-

hawka high school and attended
Commercial Extension school in
Omaha. She was employed as
typist at Boys Town. The groom
attended school at Dunbar and
Nebraska City, where he form-
erly resided, He is stationed in
the army at Ft. Sill, Okla. They
will make their home at Lawton.

1955 New Years
Baby Celebrates

Tondu Joyce Lutz, the 1955

New Years Baby celebrated her
fifth birthday Jan. 1 with 16 ot

her little friends.
Games were pulyed with priz-

es t;olng to Joanle Olushenko
and Marty Orb. A "going fish-

ing" game was played with
prizes for all.

Ice cream, cake, mints and
nuts were served by Tonda's
mother, Mrs. Homer Lutz as-

sisted by Mrs. Charles Luehrs,
Linda A rends and Diane Jorgen-son- .

Pictures were taken of the
honoroe and her guests, Billy
and Ann Knorr, Marty Ogg,
Damon Rhodehorst, Cora Lee
Llnder, Mark Tlngwald. Susie
Ofe, April Luehrs, Joanie and
JoDell Glushenko, Gregg Jorgen-so- n,

Christie Krlngs, Debbie
Sniffer, Nancy Nielsen and Joey
Nord.
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fm

are our business
From the bride's beautiful
diamond on down to the
last gift to the ushers...
we're experienced in mak-

ing lovely weddings even

lovelier! Won't you let us
advise you?

GROVE'S
JEWELRY

Red Cross
Will Honor
3 Countyans

COLUMBUS Fourteen vo-

lunteer Red Cross workers, with
595 years of active service, will
be honored in Columbus Jan. 12
during the third annual Ne-

braska State Red Cross Confer-
ence.

The workers, from eight coun-
ty Red Cross chapters, will be
recognized and presented certi-
ficates at the noon luncheon.
Ramone S. Eaton, Washington,
D. C. vice-preside- nt of the
American Red Cross, will be the
featured speaker at the lunch-
eon to be held in St. Bonaven-ture- 's

new Memorial Hall.
Approximately 500 officials

and volunteers are expected for
the day-lon- g sessions.

Heading the list of veteran
volunteer workers will be Miss
Ethel Murray, of Lincoln, who
has 44 years service. There will
be nine with 43 years' service;
two with 42 years' of duty and
two with 40 years' service.

Three long-time- rs are from
Cass County: Mrs. Lottie Kelly,
43; Miss Evelyn Wolph, 43; and
Elmer Hallstrom, 40.

BUSY CAR THIEF
Pittsburgh Police arrested

John James as he was siphon-
ing gasoline from a car parked
on the street. Under questioning
he said he stole a car. but it
broke down. He stole a second
car to push the first one, but
it ran out of gasoline. He then
tried to steal gasoline from a
third car to put into the second.

Ambulance
4111

Here's Good
Advice for
Any Parents . .

With nose and throat infec-
tions now approaching their an-

nual peak, the Nebraska Heart
Association today requested par-
ents to include among their
New Year's resolutions the fol-

lowing:
'Resolved, that I will take

every precaution to safeguard
my children against 'strep' in-

fections as a means of protect-
ing them against rheumatic
fever and rheumatic heart di-

seases."
The Association pointed out

that recent advances in scienti-
fic knowledge of the streptococ-
cus germ many of them speed-
ed by Heart Fund contributions

now make it possible for med-
ical science to prevent many
cases of rheumatic fever, which
sometimes leads to rheumatic
heart disease.

But the cooperation of par-
ents is urgently needed.

Rheumatic fever almost al-

ways is preceded by a strepto-
coccal infection usually of the
throat. If a child has a "strep"
infection, and if the parents
secure medical attention, the
physician can often knock out
the infection and thus ward off
the danger of rheumatic fever
and rheumatic heart disease.

For those children with a his-
tory of rheumatic fever, par-
ental cooperation is essential.
Parents must see to it that they
get regular medical treatment
to safeguard against "strep" in-

fection. This will head-of-f re-

peat attacks of rheumatic fever,
which carry with them the ser-

ious danger of cumulative heart
damage.

The Association emphasized
that only a physician is quali-
fied to decide whether a child
may have a "strep" infection
and to treat the disorder.

If a child gets a sore throat
and has any of the signs and
symptoms listed below, said the
Association, a physician should
be called promptly. Parents
should be prepared to answer
the following questions:

1. Did the sore throat come on
suddenly?

2. Does your youngster com-
plain that his throat hurts most
when he swallows?

3. Does it hurt him under the
angle of his jaws when you
press there gently with your
fingers? Are the glands swollen
here?

4. Does he have fever? (Usual-
ly a strep infection brings on a
fever of between 101 and 104 de-

grees.)
5. Does your child complain of

headache?
6. Is he nauseated? Has he

vomited?
7. Has he been in contact with

anyone who has had scarlet fev-

er or a sore throat?
The Association also urged all

citizens to resolve to support the
1960 Heart Fund, which is to be
conducted throughout February.

REAL ESTATE

LOANS!

5V--2 Percent Interest
Charge Reduced

for Each Monthly
Payment

Plattsmouth Loan
& Building Ass'n.

Schreiner'i
Special Formula

HAND
CREAM
JUST THINK

3-o- z. Jar 50c
8-oz-

Jar $1.00
16-o- z Jar $1 50

A Wonderful
Quick Vanishing
Fragrant Cream

How Much Are You Paying
for a z. Jar?

Schreiner Drug

702
Ave. B.

Cass Sylvester, former Platts-
mouth resident, now of Lincoln
was in the city Saturday on bus-

iness. Mr. Sylvester called at
The Journal office and had his
name added to the list of many
subscribers.

Mrs. R. C. Jahrig who had
been a patient at St. Joseph Hos-
pital, Omaha for the past week
returned home Saturday.

Mrs. Verne Hutton entered the
Methodist Hospital, Omaha, Sun-
day and was to undergo surgery
this morning.

Miss Laura Meisinger depart-
ed for Denver, Colo., Saturday
to spend several weeks with her
brother and sister-in-la- Mr.
and Mrs. J. L. Meisinger.

Mrs. Lillian Petersen and Mrs.
Joe Hooper of Omaha were Sun-
day dinner guests of Mr. and
Mrs. J. E. Carmack.

Mr. and Mrs. Rex Young were
Omaha business visitors Thurs-
day.

Mr. and Mrs. Wildon Switzer
of Nehawka went to Kansas City
Friday on business returning
Sautrday.

Mrs. Lyle Meisinger returned
home Thursday from Nebraska
City where she had spent a few
days at St. Mary's hospital un-

dergoing a tonsilectomy. She is
feeling fine now.

Don Rhoden, former sheriff of
Mills county, la., was here
Thursday to look after business
matters.

Ed McHugh and Eddie Craig
of Murdock were in the city
Friday on business.

Mr. and Mrs. Henry Heil, Jr.
of near Louisville were business
and social callers at the Journal
Friday.

Marshall
Announces
ARF, Inc.

Charles Marshall of Avoca
president of the Nebraska Farm
Bureau Federation has annunc-e- d

that the organization's Board
of Directors had authorized the
formation of the "Agricultural
Research Foundation. Inc." and
that articles and by-la- w would
be drawn Immediately under Ne-
braska Statutes to provide for
this new Entity as directed by
the House of Delegates at the
organization's recent annual
meeting.

The Resolution directing the
formation of the "Agricultural
Research Foundation, Inc."
said:

"RESEARCH ENTITY. The
great need for additional re-

search and the compilation and
correlation of information al-
ready in existence for specific
projects to which our members
and a wide segment of agricul-
tural and business interests
might wish to voluntarily sub-
scribe warrants the considera-
tion of alternative means of es-

tablishing and independent re-
search entity affiliated with
Farm Bureau in Nebraska.

"We are convinced that farm-
ers and ranchers can and should
help themselves and their com-
munities by doing things which
should not or cannot be done ap-
propriately by existing agencies.
There are still other things which
will not be done if farmers and
ranchers do not do them. We,
therefore, direct the Board of
Directors of the Nebraska Farm
Bureau Federation to proceed
with the establishment of a re-
search entity capable of pro-
viding broad and flexible means
of assisting farmers and ranch-
ers with selected pressing pro-
blems within the scope of policy
resolutions of this House of Vot-
ing Delegates."

Marshall announced that the
Foundation would provide a ve-

hicle as directed by the resolu-
tion and that its first project
would be "a determination of
the feasibility of making alcohol
from agricultural products"
which was directed by still an-
other portion of the resolution.

He said that those in agricul-
ture and business who wish to
become a part of this self-hel- p!

enort would have an opportunity
to contribute to projects in which
they were specifically interest-
ed and could be assured of res-
ponsible management and an ac-
counting of their funds.

The plan of operation of the
Foundation proposes to accept
only direct and voluntary con-

tributions of donors who are in-

terested in. the Foundation or
particular projects.

Maurice E. Stans, director of
the budget: "The government
has to stop living on credit
cards."

Mr. and Mrs. Dwight Edwards
of Norfolk were in Plattsmouth
Thursday attending funeral ser-
vices for Herman Meisinger.

Mr. and Mrs. Edward Kelly of
South Bend were .visitors in
Plattsmouth Thursday to visit
relatives and to attend the ord-
ination of Father Robert Hodg-
son to the priesthood of the Ep-

iscopal church at St. Luke's
church where he is rector. Mrs.
Kelly is a parishioner of St.
Luke's.

John Boetel, lifelong resident
of Plattsmouth, who Is now a
resident of the Ebeler Nursing
home at Elmwood, writes that
he is now 88 years of age and
the last living member of the
eleven children of Mr. and Mrs.
Claus Boetel, Sr., pioneers of
this locality. Mr. Boetel would
appreciate hearing form the old
friends as he is confined to his
wheel chair and unable to get
out and meet people.

I CALENDAR 1

Monday, Jan. 11

Plattsmouth Womens Civic
Club will meet at 8 p.m. at Con-
sumers.
Tuesday, Jan. 12:

The regular meeting of the
Veterans of Foreign Wars will
be held Tuesday, Jan. 12, 8 p.m.
at the VFW Hall.
Tuesday, Jan. 12

St. Mary's Guild of St. Luke's
Episcopal Church will meet at
8. p.m. in the undercroft.
Tuesday, Jan. 12

Columbian PTA will meet
Tuesday at 7:30 p.m.
Tuesday, Jan. 12

WCTU will meet with Mrs.
Glen Sawin. Program will be a
book review by Mrs. Pearl
Mann.
Wednesday, Jan. 13

Women's Division of Cham-
ber of Commerce will have a
covered dish luncheon at the
Blue Flame Room at the Gas
Company. Each member to bring
a covered dish for the 7 o'clock
dinner.
Thursday, Jan. 14

Auxiliary (jf St. Luke's Church
will meet at 2:30 at the home of
Mrs. L. A. Caldwell.
Thursday, Jan. 14

Sunbonnet Garden Club will
meet at the home of Mrs. Earl
Shanholtz at 2 p.m.
Friday, Jan. 15

Initiation of Home Chapter
189 OES at 8 pm.
Tuesday, Jan. 12
Catholic Daughters of America
business meeting at 8 p.m. at
the Gas Company.
Friday, Jan. 15

Special meeting Order of East-
ern Star at 8 p.m. There will be
initiation.

MURRAY
Mrs. Richard Todd

Phone 4914

Mrs. Raymond Lancaster and
Mrs. Havley Sayers were in Ne-

hawka recently at the home of
Mrs. Howard Heesch. While
there the ladies received Exten-
sion Club demonstration mat-
erial.

Mrs. Howard Younker and
sons Danny and Tim were guests
of the Ted Younkers in Gretna
recently.

Mrs. Albert Griffin, sister of
R. A. Noell, was a guest of R. A.'s
on Friday. Mrs. Griffin arrived
in Murray from Moses Lake,
Mich, on Tuesday and has been
staying at the residence of Ben
Noell.

Mr. and Mrs. Leonard Born
were Sunday guests of Mr. and
Mrs. R. A. Noell.

Mr. and Mrs. Arthur Johnson
and family and Mr. and Mrs. R.
A. Noell were Sunday evening
guests of Mr. and Mrs. Lawrence
Gregg of Nehawka.

CWF ladies met at the Christ-
ian Church Wednesday with
Clara Druecker and leader dis-
cussing "Our Brotherhood Mis-
sion." Willa Nickels was Wor-
ship Leader. Leta, Mary and Peg-
gy Rogers were hostesses. The
group made plans to serve at
three farm sales, Earl Lanca-
ster, Albert Scheurmans and
Roy Chriswissers. Plans were
also made for the Mother Dau-
ghter Banquet which will be
held the 21st of January.

The Lewiston Cementery As-

sociation will serve at the Ray
Becker farm sale on Jan. 18.

Mr. and Mrs. Gus Brubacher
were recent Sunday guests of
Mr. and Mrs. Ed Kugler and
family of Lincoln.

Mrs C. D. Spangler and daugh-
ter. Mrs. Orville Todd called on
Mrs. Will Cook Saturday at the
Ebler Nursing Home in Elm-

wood.

Call Your News And
Social Items to 241

Anniversary Is

Celebrated by
Joseph Bierls

Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Bierl
entertained four of their child-
ren and their families at a din-

ner at their home 819 Avenue C.
Joseph Bierl and Frances Dietl

were married Jan. 10, 1912 at
the Holy Rosary Church of this
city. The couple hopes to cele
brate their 50th wedding anniver
sary in two years.

Cards and congratulations
were received from their many
friends; also a message from a
daughter, Mrs. Terrence Smith
and family who live in Mary
land.

Engagement Of
Interest Here

"The engagement of Sharyn
Lee Daniels, daughter of Mr.
and Mrs. Robert G. North of
Las Vegas, Nevada and Richard
Ellington, son of Mr. and Mrs.
C. B. Ellington of Las Vegas, Ne-

vada; was announced over the
holidays at a engagment party
held at the Sands Hotel Las
Vetas. Nevada. The party was
attend?:! by friends and mem-
bers of both families, including
the bride-elec- ts brother Ronald
Roy Trniels A. A. of the U. S.
Navy. No date has been set for
the wedding.

Mr. and Mrs. Cletus Lohmeier
of Schickley, Nebr., who have
been visitinc their daughter,
son-in-la- and new granddaug- -

ter, the Thomas Johnstons, de-

parted for their home Sunday.
Mrs. Lohmeier was here helping
to take care of and Mrs.
Johnston's new babv. Debra
Marie, and Mr. Lohmeier came
Saturday to takeher home.

Gur long
experience
means money
in your pocket

Steve"

STEVE DAVIS
AGENCY

Plattsmouth, Nebr.

Phone 6111

New S&H tdeabook features
over 1,000
items of Diitin 4.

guished Me-
rchandise,
eluding

room
co-

mplete

in Q
decoration

STOCK REDUCTION
S-A-L-

-E!!

We have been advising folks . . . helping them choose

sound property insurance for years. We take great

pride in seeing that their insurance dollar goes

farther. Whynot give usa call today.

LADIES' COLORED

ANKLETS
VALUES '

TO 59c

MEN'S PLAIN AND FANCY

fATIf VALUES

Historical Society
Museum Cets Boost
At Chamber Meeting

One of Cass County's newest
enterprises, one which is not
yet completed, was boosted
Thursday night at the annual
Chamber of Commerce meeting
here.

Mrs. Alice Perry, president
of the Cass Co. Historical So-

ciety made a pitch for the So-

ciety's Museum which is being
constructed just west of Cass
Theater on Main Street.

She solicited the community's
support of the project which is
being entirely underwritten by
popular support and Invited life-

time or annual membership in
the Society. A life membership
costs $75, annual membership
$1.

Mrs. Perry said that while sev-

eral museums are under con-

struction in the U. S., the Cass
County Historcial Museum is the
only one being built with popu-
larly subscribed funds, and the
first to go into a building con-
structed especially for the pur-
pose.

Scots Started
Open Season

On Bachelors
It's Leap Year again . . . and

you can blame the Scots for de-

claring it open season on bach-
elors.

They probably saw the custom
of letting a woman pop the
question as a way to put money
in the treasury and take spins-
ters off the welfare rolls.

According to the research de-

partment of World Book Ency-
clopedia Scotland is said to have
decreed in 1288 that ladies "of
bothe highe and lowe estait"
shall have the privilege of pro-

posing during leap years.
If a man refused the offer, he

was fined as much as one pound
. . . unless he could show that
another woman had a prior
claim on his affections.

The ladies, however, had to
give fair warning that they were
out to catch a man. If the edge
of a scarlet flannel petticoat
wasn't clearly visible, a man
was absolved from paying the
forfeit.

France reportedly passed a
similar law, and the ladies of
Florence and Genoa are said to
have been given the privilege be-

fore Columbus sailed to Amer-
ica.

The gallant English supposed-
ly didn't need a law to make
them give the fair but single sex
a break. But they backed up the
custom by depriving a man of
benefit of clergy if he scoffed
at a leap year proposal.

Even if he didn't hurt the
lady's feelings, he was obliged
to present her with a silk gown
. . . as a consolation prize.

4-- NEWS
The Cass Go Getters Club held

their 4-- H Christmas party Dec.
29. The girls exchanged gifts,
distributed by our leader.

It was decided to go roller
skating Jan. 13 with everyone
to invite a guest, and to meet at
Elmwood.

Alma Gentry and her mother
served lunch .

Visitors were Mrs. Ed Howard,
Roger and Mrs. Gentry.

Nert meeting will be held Jan.
18 at the Edward Howard home.

HORSED
London, England Employ-

es of a bank in London secret-
ly sounded an alarm when a
man walked in and demanded
money. Police Sgt. Frederick
Nichols, mounted on horseback,
was one of the officers who re-

sponded to the alarm. He man-
euvered his horse against the
bank door, so that nobody could
get out, and other policemen
arrested the bandit.

Cass County's
Greatest Newspaper

The Plattsmouth Journal

"See

TTI
YOUR I Independent

Insurance I AGENT

TO 59c

RECULAR

59c VALUE

LADIES' RAYON

PANTIES

3 pr. 88c

3 pr. 88

2 pr. 88c

MANY MORE REDUCTIONS
COME IN SHOP AND SAVE!

5,of sum.Thousands of Thrifty Nebraska

Women Agree

iJ$if, Green Stamp '

Savers Come Out ':

Dollars Ahead all wrung out

washing the

old-fashion- way?

USE THE

County Court
O. A. Cooper, Humboldt, $14,

overweight on capacity plates;
John W. Usher. Humboldt, $79,

overload on tandem axle; Ted
Cooper, Weeping Water, $14,
speeding; Stephen A. Vukich,
Lincoln, $14, speeding.

Larry Henggeler. Omaha, $14,
improper use of local plates;
Alice M. Nault, Valley, $14. ex-

pired operator's license; Ben
Hillard Speck 30 days, driver's
license suspended one year
thereafter, operating on sus-
pended operator's license.

Herman J. Karlin. Fremont,
104, overload on axle; Odell
Reed, Omaha, $14, speeding;
Charles M. Stoddard, Auburn,
$104, overload on axle; Gary L.
speeding; Manuel R. Goforth,
Fairbanks, Alaska, $1, speed-
ing.

Jarold L. Kohll, Omaha, $64,
speeding; Darling Transfer, Au-
burn, $16, overweight on cap- -

WATCH
t

REPAIR

PROMPT SERVICE,

SENSIBLE PRICES

Whatever ails your
watch, we'll repair it
with expert precision;
have your watch ready
when promised.

GROVE'S
JEWELRY

e Registered Jewelerj? American
Cem Society

505 Main Phone 228

NEW

SELF-SERVIC- E,

Dollars Ahead . . .

because prices are low at
the fine stores and service

stations that give S&H

Green Stamps.

. . . and Dollars Ahead
Again

when S&H Green Stamps
are redeemed for the won-

derful gifts available with
S&H Green Stamps. Over

1500 items of Distin-
guished Merchandise from

which to choose.

i2 ........

COIN-OPERATE- D LAUNDRY

NOW OPEN
AT 1 16 So. 3rd St., Opposite

Standcr Implement Lot.

20c WASH 10c DRY
Why waste money repairing worn out appliances? For a tew cents
a week, you can use all the top load, agitator-typ- washers . . .
high speed dners you need. Do your whole wash in less than an
hour at Econ

Open 24 Hours a Day,7 Days a week?

Since 1S96 . . .

America's Only Nation-uid- c Stamp Plan


